
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
The 5th Sunday in Ordinary Time— February 7, 2021 

 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Religious Education: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM  

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

(814) 796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

myParishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 

 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 



The Sanctuary Candle is lit this week  
In Loving Memory of  

Jacob Latta 
(From Harry and Tammy Latta) 

 
 
 
 

February 6, 2021  – February 14, 2021 
 

   Sat.    2/06  4:30 PM  For the People  

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   2/07  9:00 AM  Bob Schack 

      (Maureen Buona) 

   Mon.   2/08 8:00 AM  In Honor of Roberta Kuzma on 

   her 80th Birthday and 57th  

   Wedding Anniversary 

   Tues.  2/09  8:00 AM  Willard and Emma Passauer 

      (Passauer Family) 

   Wed.  2/10  No Mass  

   Thur.  2/11  8:00 AM  Fran O’Connell 

      (Canticles of the Son 

      Secular Franciscans) 

   Fri.     2/12  8:00 AM  Mother’s Day Remembrance 

   Sat.    2/13  4:30 PM    Sammy Church and Jake Latta 

      (Kevin and Sue Berdis Family) 

   Sun.   2/14  9:00 AM  For the People  

      of All Saints Parish 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 2/07   9:00 AM Mass 

   Sunday, 2/07   10 AM Rel Ed Gr. K-8 

   Wednesday, 2/10  No morning Mass 

   Saturday, 2/13  4:30 PM Mass  

SCRIP CARDS are available year round! 
Our parish benefits through your purchases. 
You can also sign up for online ordering of  
e-Gift cards through SCRIP! 
Go to ShopWithScrip.com and select join a program. 
You’ll be asked for an enrollment code. 
Enter 5DEAAC4E1294L and select register.  
SCRIP will continue to be sold before and after Mass.  

  REFLECT ON TODAY’S READINGS  
FIRST READING   JOB 7:1-4, 6-7 
We hear how Job struggled to find meaning and hope in his life. 
How does your faith help you get through difficult times in  
your life? 
SECOND READING  1 COR 9:16-19, 22-23 
Paul speaks of his singular desire to preach the “gospel”  
(the Good News of Jesus Christ). When do you share the gospel 
message with others? 
GOSPEL READING   MK 1:29-39  
We learn that from the beginning of his public ministry Jesus was 
very purpose-driven: healing the sick and preaching the good news. 
How intentional is the practice of faith in your daily life? 

The 2021 Catholic Services Appeal will 
be conducted throughout our diocese on  
February 14. The CSA is the main source  
of support for projects and services of 
the diocese which serve parishes and the 

wider community in northwestern Pennsylvania. Our diocese 
does the work of Christ and needs your help to continue this 
important work. 
 
Bishop Lawrence Persico assures us that donations to the 2021 
CSA will not be used to fund the legal expenses of the diocese 
related to the Pennsylvania grand jury investigation on clergy 
sex abuse or to provide settlements for sexual abuse victims.  
 
The CSA is essential to helping the Diocese of Erie fulfill its 
mission to evangelize, educate, serve, proclaim the Word,  
celebrate the sacraments, and provide hope to people in need. 
Your participation ensures the success of the CSA and is  
important to the health of our parish.  
 
Pledge envelopes will be available in the pews next weekend.  
A mailing will go out the following week to those who have not 
pledged. No gift is too small, but please give as generously as 
you can. Our parish goal is $31,833. Anything collected above 
our goal stays right here at All Saints Parish. 

The regular collection for January 31, 2021 
was $5,424.00  from the weekly collection and building 
maintenance and $1,771.00 from online giving for a total  
of $7,195.00. Thank you for your very generous support of  
our parish. 
 
2020 End of Year Contribution Statements have been 
mailed. Please contact the parish office if you did not  
receive a statement or if you find any discrepancies in  
your statement. Thank you. 

The Saint Blaise Blessing of Throats: Bishop Persico  
directs the blessing be given once, over the entire  
congregation. Fr. Greg and Deacon Tom will give the 
blessing at the end of Mass TODAY. If parishioners would 
like an individual blessing they may come forward after 
Mass, a six-foot distance should be maintained, both the 
minister and parishioner must wear a mask, and the candles 
should not be touched to any person receiving the blessing.  

SEEKING VOLUNTEERS FOR THE  
JAMES PROJECT: 

Parish Council, in conjunction with the Knights of  
Columbus, is seeking volunteers to relaunch the James  
Project.  The James Project is a volunteer based program to 
help members of our parish community who are in need of 
assistance.   Requests may include picking up some items  
at the grocery store for those who are unable to get out,  
shoveling walkways, raking leaves, etc.    
 
In order for the program to be successful, we are in need  
of volunteers who are willing to assist.  Please note that by 
volunteering, you are not committed to each request, as the 
goal is to have a pool of volunteers available. If you are  
interested in learning more, please call or text Melissa Bucci 
at 814-460-5822 or email at boromelissa@gmail.com.   
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     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 (call or text) 
      Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 
REL ED SCHEDULE:  
Sunday, February 7  
10 to 11:30 AM Gr. K-8 
Grades 9-11 will not have class on 2/7 so that we can all 
enjoy the Superbowl!  To replace the class time, please 
consider watching the movie “God’s Not Dead” as a  
family.  It is a great movie and I wonder what many of us 
would do if put in the position of some of the characters in 
the movie.   
 
Sunday, February 14—No Religious Education classes 
 
Please pray for Lauren Dahn, Stacy Kowalczyk 
(sponsor); Audrey Friedman, Diane Papesch (sponsor);  
Megan Kimmy, Laurie Brinker (sponsor);  Lauren  
Pennock, Eric Mosbacher (sponsor); and Andie  
Przybycien, Benita Bowden (sponsor) as they take part in 
their Confirmation Retreat over 2 weeks in February!  
 
FOR ALL STUDENTS IN KINDERGARTEN 
THROUGH 9TH GRADE:  If you haven’t picked up 
your Gospel Weeklies booklet, you need to make  
arrangements as soon as possible.  The students have  
been working out of those books since 1/17 so your  
child(ren) is missing out! 
 
A Family Perspective 
 In today’s gospel Jesus went to the “house of Andrew and 
Simon” to relax but discovered that Simon’s mother-in-law 
was very ill. Like Jesus we come home to relax but are  
often confronted with problems. Take a tip from Andrew 
and Simon and tell Jesus about it “immediately”.    
 
Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments-  
February is Teen Dating Violence Awareness Month:  
 

Over one quarter of youth (12-17) who have been in a  
romantic relationship during the previous year say they’d 
been the victim of digital dating abuse according 
to Psychology Today. Digital dating abuse is physical,  
sexual or psychological/emotional violence that occurs 
between romantic partners through the use of texting,  
social media and related online mediums. 81% of youth 
who had been the target of digital dating abuse had also 
been the target of off-line dating abuse. So what are some 
of the best ways for a parent to open up communication 
with their kids about a delicate topic like online dating? 
First and foremost, ask kids what they are doing online  
and then really listen to why they like or don’t like what’s 
going on there. Parents must be diligent about staying on 
top of the latest trends. Great parenting and online dating 
tips can be found in at www.cyberwise.org.  
To see what the diocese is doing to help maintain safe  
environments for children and youth visit  
www.eriercd.org/childprotection/ 

Readings for next Sunday, February 14, 2021 
 

LEV 13:1-2, 44-46; PS 32:1-2, 5, 11; 1 COR 10:31-11:1; MK 1:40-45 

 
ALL SAINTS “TAKE OUT 

FISH DINNERS” 
—EVERY FRIDAY  

IN LENT— 
 

STARTING FEBRUARY 19, 2021! 
4:30 TO 7:00 PM. TAKE OUT ONLY! 

February 19, February 26, March 5, 12, 19, 26 
$10 Adults, $4 children, toddlers eat free 

 
WE NEED COOKIES! DESSERT WILL BE  

HOMEMADE COOKIES WITH TAKE OUT. 
 

All Saints Knights of Columbus 

22:32 Men’s Conference offers in-person and Zoom  
Format—typically offered to hundreds of men at one location, 
will be held Feb. 27 at separate parishes. The half-day event still 
features acclaimed Catholic speakers and witness stories that may 
be heard via Zoom beginning at 9 a.m. and ending at noon. For 
more information about hosting the conference at your parish, 
contact Dave Wayman at taichiguy@icloud.com or 814-397-2809.  
 
Women’s conference—Saturday, March 20, 2021 
“Bee the Attitude—Rejoice and Be Glad!” Saturday, March 20, 
2021, 9 AM til Noon. Buzz over here for more details and to  
register:www.138women.com or call (814)455-7364 

St. Stanislaus Parish annual Fish and Pierogi Dinners—
Take Out Only - Fridays -Feb. 19, Mar. 5 & 19—4 to 7 PM 
or until sold out. Proceeds benefit the parish. 
 

Holy Trinity Parish Fish/Pierogi/Potato Pancake Dinners—
Take Out Only—Ash Wednesday Feb. 17, and Friday, 
March 12—4  to 7 PM.  
 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel—Drive Thru Fish & Pierogi 
Dinner– Order and prepay online at www.olmc-erie.org. 
Fridays, Feb. 26, Mar. 12, and Mar. 26, 4-7 PM 
See these posters on the bulletin board in the gathering space. 

Our Lady of Mercy Parish in Harborcreek is seeking a Director of 
Music and Liturgy. Visit www.ourladyofmercychurch.org for 
more information. 

http://www.138women.com

